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June 2024 
 

Activity: Team Building Activity 
Venue/Destination: Go Ape, Coombe Abbey, Coventry 
Date: 13th September 2024 
Cost Per Student: Baboonzled ONLY 
Tree Top Challenge & Baboonzled combined 

£ 20.10 
£ 45.50 

Name of Trip Co-ordinator: Mr Mills 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Guilsborough Sixth Form are planning a trip to Go Ape based at Coombe Abbey in Coventry 
for the new Year 12 students. We have organised team building trips for the past few years, 
and it has been hugely beneficial for the students in getting to know each other better and 
helping to develop their teamwork and communication skills. We are encouraging the whole 
of Year 12 to attend this trip as we think it is a fantastic opportunity. For this to happen, we 
will be collapsing the Y12 curriculum. Any students who choose not to attend this trip will be 
expected to be in school, undertaking supervised study with Miss Ritchie in S8. 

 
    The cost of the trip will include: - 

 
1. Return coach travel to and from Coombe Abbey, Coventry. We are aiming to leave school 

at 9am and return at 4.30pm. 
 
2. Participation in the land-based problem-solving game Baboonzled.  

 

3. Tree Top Challenge – high ropes experience. Students who do not wish to take part in 
this can pay the reduced fee and cheer their friends on from the ground. 

 
Spending money will be needed to purchase drinks during the day; we advise all students to 
bring a packed lunch as there are minimal food services on site. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete and return 
this form: https://forms.office.com/e/XUGFYXp5gW by 18th July 2024. 
The fee must also be paid via ParentPay (for Guilsborough students) or 
bank transfer (for external applicants) by this date. If your child does not 
enrol at Guilsborough Sixth Form, you will receive a full refund. You will 
need to keep your parent pay account open until 4th September for this to 
occur. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

   
Mr D Mills 
Director of Sixth Form 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/XUGFYXp5gW

